Scheduling Support

It is the responsibility of both the student and the Support Provider to make arrangements to meet and schedule support for days and times that suit both parties.  

In relation to Note Takers, please ensure that both Queen’s Register of Support Providers and your Support Provider receive copies of your timetable.  Note Takers cannot be paid until timetables have been forwarded by Queen’s to the relevant funding body.  It is also the responsibility of the student to ensure that their Note Taker is advised in advance of any cancellations or changes to lecture/tutorial/practical timetables.  Support Providers are self-employed and will only be paid for the first hour of a cancelled or missed session so please let them know as far as possible in advance of any changes or cancellations so their time is not wasted.

Cancelling Support

If, for any reason, you need to cancel a support session, you must try to give your Support Provider a minimum of 24 hours notice.  Equally, if your Support Provider needs to cancel, the same rule applies.  Where adequate notice has been given and support is urgently required, you should contact Queen’s Register of Support Providers immediately and every effort will be made to find you a replacement Support Provider in the interim.  If, for any reason, you no longer require support from a Support Provider, it is essential that you inform both your Disability Officer and the Queen’s Register of Support Providers as soon as possible.

